Thanks to our young parishioners who went around the neighborhood to collect food donations. We also appreciate
the generosity of people who supported our food drive.

Thanksgiving came early to
our Youth Group!

On Monday, November 25th,
our youth group enjoyed a
traditional Thanksgiving
dinner after their food drive.




